1/26/19
Cuyamaca Woods Fire Safe Council-Meeting Minutes
Attendees: John and Terri Groth, Bill Stowers, Susan Carter, Matt Arsena, Lisa Maxwell, Steve Nankervis and Jon Driscoll
Minutes from 7/28/18:  Motion made by Susan Carter to approve minutes, second motion by Jon Driscoll, all are in favor.  
Treasurer Report: Motion was made by Matt Arsena to approve Treasurer report, second motion by Susan Carter, all are in favor. Current balance is $8,759.21, Alliant Insurance renewal was largest expense since last reporting.
Networking:  Julian Fire District Council member Nicio, wants to be on our council in order to represent us. A motion was made by Steve Nankervis and second by Jon Driscoll to invite Nicio to your next meeting to discuss. All were in favor. Susan Carter will review the bylaws to see if a non-property owner can be a member of the CWFSC. 
Ongoing Status: 
CWPP/Community Signage:
Susan Carter is continuing efforts to complete our CWPP-Community Wildfire Protection Plan. Susan will resend the current plan to CWFSC members to review and comment. Discussion for obtaining a new CW community map took place, it was suggested that Susan Carter and Jon Driscoll set up a meeting with Bob Uribe and Steve Gaffari from the County of San Diego Fire Authority to discuss the current systems firefighters use to locate/access dwellings, and what signage would be most beneficial to property owners & firefighters etc.  Also, John Groth had previously reached out to Resource Conservation regarding signage with no response, John would like to have a face to face meeting with the Pine Valley Fire Safe Council to discuss the ideas Eva Stowers obtained through a CW community walk through she performed, as well as see what they did for their signage.
Election of Officers/Board:
The open positions of President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary were renewed/filled as follows:
	President: John Groth
	Vice President: Jon Driscoll
	Treasurer: Terri Groth
	Secretary: Matt Arsena

Susan Carter became a member at large.

New Business: 
Spring 2019 community clean up event (dumpster event). A motion was made by John Groth and Second by Terri Groth to hold the event on the 1st weekend in May 2019, all are in favor.  John will order the dumpster. A new banner representing the CWFSC is needed, a motion was made by Matt Arsena to have John Groth order, second by Terri Groth, all in favor.
Discussion on holding the quarterly CWFSC meeting on the 3rd Saturday of each month instead of the 4th Saturday. A motion by John Groth to change the meeting to the 3rd Saturday in April, July, October, and January was made, second by Matt Arsena, all are in favor.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting will be on April 20, 2019 at 9:15AM, location Jon Driscoll’s, 5867 Forest Meadow.
Meeting was adjourned at 10:55 AM. 

